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     22  November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                                    
 

‘Christmas at the Movies” Key Stage 2 Christmas Concert 2023 

This year the Key Stage 2 Christmas concert will take place on Monday 18 December at St Mark’s 
Church. It will be a lovely evening where all the children in KS2 come together to sing the Christmas 
songs they have been practicing in school and share a festive song based on Christmas film. We hope 
that all the children will take part in the concert, but if your child is unable to attend please complete the 
form KS2 Christmas Concert 2023 so we are able to plan accordingly.  

There will be a morning rehearsal at 10.00am (children, teachers and parents helpers) and a full evening 
performance starting at 7.00pm, which is expected to finish by 8.30pm. (Please can all children arrive at 
6.45pm). 

Tickets are not required for the evening concert, but due to the limited seating available in St Mark’s 
Church, we ask that no more than two people per child attend. There is no charge, however, 
donations will be collected with all proceeds being given to the church. It would be preferable if you did 
not bring pre-schoolers in the evening as they may distract our children from their performance. Thank 
you for your co-operation in this matter.  

On the morning of Monday 18 December, we will need the support of enough parents to walk the 
children safely to and from St Mark’s Church. If you are free to help please DoJo your class teacher by 
Friday 15 December. We will be leaving school at 9.15am and leaving St Mark’s at around 11.30 - 
11.45am. Anyone helping us to accompany the children are welcome to watch the morning rehearsal, 
however please be mindful of the fact that this will be a stop-start rehearsal.  

The Christmas concert is always a fantastic event at the end of our Autumn term and we hope that you 
will be able to join us. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Bridge 
(Music Co-ordinator) 
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